
 

December 09, 2020 

RE: Return to In-Person Learning 

 

On December 08, 2020 the School Board of Trustees met in regular session to address the 

remainder of the first semester. Please note the following: 

 

● JSHS Students may return to in person learning on Monday, December 14. Students 

may choose to remain virtual. WTE will remain in person (no change). If at any time 

20% of the total school is quarantined, then the school will move to virtual instruction 

for a period of two weeks.  

● All Corporation ECA’s may resume as of December 14.  

● Tell City-Troy Township School Corporation will allow attendance at athletic events 

based on the guidelines set forth in the Governor’s most recent executive order. In the 

RED, only players and their parents/guardians will be allowed. In Orange and Yellow, 

seating capacity will be capped at 25%. For activities the Governor has identified as 

“Events” the total capacity recommendations of 25 total in RED, 50 in ORANGE, 100 in 

YELLOW, and 250 in BLUE will be followed. Further guidance will be released.  

● Tell City-Troy Township Schools will continue to adhere to the 14 day quarantine for 

students exposed to COVID-19. The corporation does not have the resources to isolate 

students as required to return at the 7 or 10 day mark. Students will receive virtual 

instruction if quarantine is required.  

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your support and understanding 

throughout the Covid-19 Pandemic.  

 

 

John Anthony Scioldo II 
Superintendent, Tell City-Troy Township Schools 


